
 

University of Melbourne's

Short Course in Health

Economics: Introduction to

cost-effectiveness analysis

in health

WHEN Starts: Thursday, October 7th 2021 at 9:00 AM

Ends: Friday, October 8th 2021 at 2:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Significant discounts available for students, professionals

from low- and middle-income countries, MSPGH staff, and
Unimelb alumni via emailing: health-

economics@unimelb.edu.au

Introduction to cost-effectiveness analysis in health.

An introductory course that provides participants with a better
understanding of health priority setting and the application of
cost-effectiveness analysis. This introductory course has no
assumed knowledge. It represents a good foundation for other
courses offered in the series.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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